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Gifts Given...In Honor of Mom...
In Memory Of
David Henry
Bill Putman
Ginny Taylor

Parents
Alice Smith

Toni Schmidt

In Honor Of
Bob & Kathy Ackerman

Honor your mother with a special 
gift that will positively impact 
young moms of the Black Hills 

Pregnancy Center.

Head over to BHPCpartners.org 
and hit “Donate Today”

Moms  



Making a Difference 
One  at a Time

Travis Lasseter is a dynamic and compassionate leader with 
over 28 years’ experience in critical healthcare management and 
community outreach. An Air Force veteran and current Pennington 
County Commissioner, he brings considerable decision-making, 
and team-building skills to the Center as well as keen awareness of 
governmental compliance issues.

“God is not unjust; he will not forget your work and the love you have shown him as you 
have helped his people and continue to help them. We want each of you to show this same 

diligence to the very end, so that what you hope for may be fully realized.” 
Heb. 6:10-11 NIV

For some, walking in the doors of the Black Hills Pregnancy Center takes an act of faith. 
Mackenzie* was one of these people. Facing a new pregnancy with no support, she was struggling 
to break free from the cycle of abortions. When she was younger, her mother coerced her to have 
two abortions, and now she is determined to carry this new baby to term. Because of you, she has 
found a team of caring, involved people who will support her throughout her pregnancy.

God urges us to be diligent in our work and to continue to help others. And you have been 
faithful to this calling by supporting BHPC. Because of your diligence, we can continue to provide 
critical pregnancy support services to our community and to women like Mackenzie. 

Your continued support has allowed our Earn While You Learn program to see significant 
growth. We went from 96 students in 2020 to 421 students in 2021. This is an amazing 
opportunity for us to present the gospel and support our community through our parenting classes.  
Thank you for blessing our center to make such an impact on our clients.

The year ahead presents some interesting challenges. We are now at capacity at our facility on 
Centre Street and are looking for a larger space that will meet the needs of our growing Earn 
While You Learn, ultrasound and car seat programs. We will be starting a capital campaign in the near 
future to meet these needs.

By joining us as a prayer partner and a monthly support partner, you can help make a difference, 
one LIFE at a time as we stay diligent in the calling to help men and women in our community.

*Name changed to protect privacy



Making a Difference 
Because of You

Fun | Refreshments | Prizes

Saturday,
May 7, 2022

Check in 9:00 am
Start Time 10:00 am

or Virtual Walk Option

Pre-Registration & Event Details
www.BHPCpartners.org

FREE T-Shirt 
Pre-Register by April 20

Join Us!
Get a Team

Get some Sponsors!

2021 Walk for Life participant <3

Christmas tree “Get a Gift” recipient

Trail Life Club stop by with a donation!



Making a Difference 
Through Partnerships

Event Volunteers
 

Dedicated volunteers make our events successful. If you would like to serve on our event com-
mittees such as Walk for Life, Ladies’ Tea, Annual Dinner, Baby Bottle Boomerang, etc., please 
contact the center to let us know your interest.

Prayer Partners
 

We are thankful Diane Ange has a heart for prayer and is heading up the Prayer Chain. If you 
would like to be on the Prayer Chain, please contact Diane at 605-721-3065 and leave a message. 
Thank you for joining with us in prayer for the center, clients and staff.

Center Volunteers
 

We are always looking for volunteers to meet the needs of the center.  Right now our needs 
are focused on the following areas: Earn While You Learn educators; Baby Bottle Boomerang 
Partners; Fund-Raising Committee; IT support; and office work. If you have any of these skills or 
other related skills, and want to volunteer, please contact the center to discuss how you can help. 

Prayer for Capital Campaign
 

Will you pray for our future? We are starting the process to find a larger location.

Event Coordinator
 

We are looking for an event coordinator full time or part time to coordinate fundraising events 
and event volunteers.

Monthly Support Partners
 

Will you prayerfully consider becoming a monthly financial support partner with the  
pregnancy center?

Our Needs


